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Tuesday 16th October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Reminder 
Year 6 applications to Secondary School 

 
I have been asked to write to you by the County Council to remind you that the closing date for 
Secondary School applications is 31 October 2018. 
 
They have advised that applications received after this date are considered as late and these   
applications are considered after all the on time applicants have been allocated their school 
places. This means that the pupil is at risk of not being allocated a place at their catchment/ 
nearest or preferred school.  
  
If you require further information, please contact the Secondary School direct or visit 
http://www.shropshire.gov.uk/school-admissions or 
https://customer.powys.gov.uk/article/1158/Apply-for-school-place  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr P Thompson  
Headteacher  
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